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Gender and Women’s Studies will offer students several opportunities for interactions with GWS faculty.  We are keenly interested in both the students’ career plans and their life choices, and we enjoy opportunities to meet and socialize outside the classroom.  We intend to offer the following to our majors, minors and other interested students:

1.      New majors in GWS will receive both overview information on the major and a faculty mentor whose area of interest best matches their own.  We plan to have students meet with their mentors before they can schedule an appointment with our undergraduate advisor, Kathi Hume, for priority registration.

2.  GWS provides a list of course titles and descriptions before registration each semester, which includes information about faculty.  Students are encouraged to contact faculty with questions about course offerings.

3.  We have some space set aside for students to gather informally to meet, relax, or read.  The space is equipped with coffee pots, a computer, and some books of interest for browsing.  GWS faculty have donated pictures, rugs, and comfortable seating to make this space as inviting as possible.

4.  GWS will hold regular “socials” where faculty and students can share coffee and light fare in a relaxed setting.

5.  Each fall, we plan to hold a reception where we invite our Academic Advisor and our faculty, including affiliated faculty, to meet majors, minors, and interested undergraduates.

6.  Several students have expressed interest in creating an undergraduate organization that would plan joint faculty and student gatherings at the GWS Film Series or other campus events, or excursions downtown or to nearby cities to hear feminist speakers, music, poetry or comedy.  Faculty members will rotate responsibility for serving as Faculty Sponsor for the group.

7.  We envision group meetings between students and the DUS at least once a semester.

8.  In order to encourage the creation of a community of engaged thinkers (rather than faculty always taking the role of experts and students always given the role of learners,) we hope to arrange, each semester, for a least one faculty presentation of her or his latest research to our majors.   These presentations will be “for students only” and will not take the form of a fully realized paper, but a sharing of developing ideas.

9.  Once we have graduating seniors, we intend to hold an end-of the year mini-conference at which these students present their final projects/papers to each other and members of the faculty.  At the conclusion, we anticipate taking the graduating students out to dinner.
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